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The Right Reverend Craig B. Anderson

19 November 1984

From: Bishop Anderson
To: Churches of the Diocese of South Dakota
Re: Voluntary Pledge for 1985

| "The harvest is plentiful but the laborers are few..."

Now is the T.I.M.E. To Increase Ministry Effectiveness by
reviewing stewardship and as a part of that review to make

your voluntary pledge in support of the work of the Church as
a Diocese.

It is my understanding that the voluntary pledge approach has
worked well in past years therefore I have no plans to change
this approach. We approved a budget at Diocesan Convention.
fm It-is now time to enable that budgetary support for ministry
' by reviewing and making your voluntary pledge. I ask you to
do this prayerfully and thoughtfully.

In Christ,
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The Rijght Reverend Craig B. Anderson
Bishop of South Dakota
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